
HEPWORTH PARISH COUNCIL                 DRAFT MINUTES                                                                                            29/16            

An Extraordinary meeting of Hepworth Parish Council took place at 7pm on Thursday 24 th November 2016 at Hepworth 
Pavilion where the following items were discussed.

Mrs K Shearer took the meeting minutes in the absence of the Clerk.

Attendees Mr D Stannard (Chairman) Mr G Bloomfield
Mrs M Beales Mrs K Shearer
Mrs M MacPherson Mr J Beales
There were no members of the public present

Democratic 30 minutes
 There were no members of the public present.

1. Apologies
 Mr A Yorke, Mrs R Vernon, Mrs S Yeomans (Clerk)

Action

2. Declarations of Interest
There were no declarations of interest.

3. Planning Applications
There were no planning applications to consider.

4. Clerk’s Hours
A discussion of the Clerk’s working hours took place. It was agreed that the contracted hours 
should be increased by half an hour per week to 4.5 hours. This arrangement will be reviewed 
again in six months time.

5. Claimed Footpaths in the Parish of Hepworth
A discussion took place of a draft report, and accompanying maps, to be presented to the Rights of
Way Committee. It was agreed that the Parish Council has no comment to add at this time. 

6. Questions to the Chair
There were no questions to the Chair.

The next meeting will be held at Hepworth Pavilion on 5th January 2017.
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